
 

         

                   

         

             

                      Wednesday 11th December 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

After-School Activities – Year Two – Spring 1 2024/25 

 

Please find below details of the After-School Activities available to Year Two for the next half-term: 

After School Activity Times Dates Cost 

Multi-Sports Club 

Tuesday’s 

15:30pm-

16:30pm 

Tuesday 14th, 21st & 28th January and 4th and 

11th February 2025. 

£40.00 

(five sessions) 

Multi-Sports Club: These sessions will be held in the Hall with a qualified, DBS-checked instructor from 

Totstars Sports Academy. The school gate will open at 16:25pm in order for you to collect your child 

promptly from 16:30pm from the main entrance outside the office. 

 

If you would like your child to be considered for an after-school activity in the next half-term on the dates 
specified above, please complete the online form for the activity you would like your child to attend on 
Teachers2Parents. The deadline for all forms to be completed is Wednesday 18th December 2024 at 12pm.      

Once all names have been received, 15 children will be selected to take part in the clubs. Please note: In the 
interest of fairness, we will be selecting children from a group who have not yet had a chance to take part in 
an after-school activity club this academic year. In the event that the club is not full, we will then select from 
children who have previously attended. 

If your child is one of the 15 children selected, you will receive a text advising you of this by Monday 6th January 
2025.  

Payment via ParentPay will be available after you have received this confirmation. In order to secure your 
child’s place, you will need to make payment via your child’s ParentPay. Deadline for payment will be Friday 
10th January 2025.  If payment is not made by then, we will assume that you do not require the place and it 
will be offered to a child on the waiting list. If you decide that you no longer require the place at a club for 
your child, please let the school office know as soon as possible so that the place can be offered to another 
child. 

If there is any reason why you are unable to fully meet the cost of this club but you would still like your child 
to attend, please speak to a member of the Headship team. Each case will be treated confidentially and dealt 
with on an individual basis. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Crocker 
PE Lead 

 


